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Re: LETTER FROM MR. AND MRS. G. R. MACKIE WHICH APPEARED ON 
THE AGENDA FOR THE APRIL 12, 1977 MEETING OF COUNCIL(ITEM 4F) 
TRAFFIC CONDITIONS ON MEADEDALE DRIVE 

Appearing on last week's agenda was a letter and petition from Mr. and 
Mrs. G. R. Mackie requesting the closure of Howard Street at Meadesdale 
Drive and "some form of traffic control and enforcement." Following 
is a report from the Municipal Engineer on this matter. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Mr. and Mrs. G. R. 
Mackie. 

. ,.. . .·· 
MUNIC_IPAL MANAGER .. 

MUNICIPAL EN.GINE:ER 

SUB,JECT:. 'MEADEDALE DRIVE;··., 

l~~i:~rence: 'The submissio~ .from Mr. & Mr~. Mackie 
of 5342 Meadedale Drive and attached petition 
for the·barricading of Howard street at 
Meadedale plus some form of traffic control 
and enforcement •. · 

. One of the signatures on the peti ti6n, a Mr~ Robert 
Bird of 5323 Meadedale has. also suggested speed bumps 
be installed in the lane parallel to Meadedale. 

In regard to this latter request we have written to 
Mr. Bird and advised him 'that under a Council policy 
we will install speed bumps in the lane at the cost of 
those requesting them. Attached with this. letter was 

a plan of the bump locations and an estimate of the 
total cost to the applicant. 

In regard to the request for the barricading of Howard 
Street, we would advise that further information must 
be gathered before a report can be submitted on this 
request. This report will be ready for the Council 
meeting of April 25, 1977. 

Enforcement of existing traffic regulations will. be under­
taken by the R. C, M. P. 
The above is for the information of Council, 

HB:cj 
Attach. 
cc: ( 

( 
:( 

Traffic Suparvi~or 
R, C, M. P. 
Planner. 
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